
From:  

Sent:  Wed, 13 Jan 2021 15:11:30 +0000Authentication 

To:  

Subject: RE: Comment re LDP 

Sensitivity: Normal 

Archived: 13 January 2021 15:24:14 


 

Thanks for that  
 

 here is another submission to be dealt with 
 
Thanks 
 

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: uk>  
Sent: 13 January 2021 15:06 
To:  
Subject: FW: Comment re LDP 
 
Another one for you 
 

 
Locality Development Co-ordinator 
Communities and Partnerships Team, Customer & Communities Scottish Borders Council 
Tel:  

 
Web | Twitter | Facebook | Flickr | YouTube How are you playing #yourpart to help us keep the Borders 
thriving? 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From:   
Sent: 13 January 2021 13:55 
To:  
Subject:  
 
CAUTION: External Email 
 
 
Email Address -  
Message - After completing the form with the following message it doesn’t appear to send :- 
 
Having volunteered for several years at Abbotsford House as one of the Minibus drivers I have heard 
many, many comments from visitors from both far and near of how much they  appreciate the unspoilt 
views from the historic house stating that they especially loved the views from the North side of the house 
looking over the river Tweed, which have hardly changed from the time when Scott lived there. 
While I appreciate the need for local housing I personally totally object to the proposed selection of 
Netherbarns for this.  As we don’t live in the middle of a city where building land is scarce, I’m sure there 
are other options of more suitable sites where houses could be built. 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 


